
 

 

 

 

 

Dear applicant, 

 

To date New College Pontefract has had over 2100 applications for a September 2021 start. 
We are completing phone interviews with applicants as quickly as circumstances allow, and 
our next interview evening is on Wednesday 24th February. You should be receiving a letter 
for this in the next week. Those who have applied in January may not be invited to interview 
until our fourth evening on Wednesday 21st April, but as long as you received your confirmation 
email when you applied there is no need to worry, you are in our system and we will be in 
touch soon.  

It is highly likely that, at your interview, you will be offered a conditional place to study at New 
College Pontefract as long as you meet the entry requirements for the college and all of the 
courses you have applied for. 

All the best with the remainder of Y11 and we look forward to seeing you in the coming 
months. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Neil Mumby 

For any queries, please contact studentservcies@nclt.ac.uk 

 

 

 

 

 


